
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Principal of Cornwallis Academy.  This 
is a very exciting opportunity for an experienced senior leader who has a strong 
commitment to a vision of delivering outstanding teaching, learning and 
achievement to our students. The School has a long record of providing high 
quality education to local young people, who progress into a wide range of 
successful careers. 
 
The Future Schools Trust supports the work of three schools, two secondary 
academies and one primary free school as well as our nursery called Little 
Learners. This family of schools works together productively, supported by an 
effective Trust team. You will work closely with me as Chief Executive Officer, 
and the local governing body, but will also have considerable autonomy to run 
your School, providing inspiration and direction to the work of staff and 
students. 
 
Thank you once again for your interest in our school and we look forward to 
receiving your application. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
 
Sir Nick Williams 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


